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Elementary School Students visit Nidec Headquarters 

On December 9, Nidec Corporation invited 17 students from the Oyabu Kyoto municipal elementary 

school to tour the Nidec headquarters. 

After a quick introduction of the company, the students got to learn about the various unseen motors 

that surround us in our daily lives through an exciting and easy to understand quiz. The eager and 

inquisitive students participated actively and asked many questions about how motors are made. 

After the presentation and the Q&A session there was a break with some time to enjoy the rare view 

from the meeting room on the 10th floor of the building. 

The students were taken away by the scenery dotted with familiar sights such as Kyoto tower, their 

own elementary school and the Shinkansen bullet train passing by in the distance looking like a 

small model train.  

 

"How long does it take to make one motor?" 



 

"Look, the bullet train is passing by again!" 

 

"It all started with four people in this small cabin?" 

 

"Look at all the different sized motors!" 

At Nidec Corporation, we strive to keep contributing to society by actively promoting CSR activities 

such as these company tours aimed at the students of local elementary schools. 


